IF YOU’RE GOING TO COLLEGE, YOU’LL NEED TO COMPLETE A FREE APPLICATIN FOR FEDERAL STUDENT AID (FAFSA).

The Huntingdon Area High School hosts a FAFSA Completion Workshop twice a year to help parents and students with this process. These workshops are typically held in October and January. Check this page on the website and have your student listen for announcements at school for the scheduled date.
